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Dreams Take Flight cancelled 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 16, Ohiarí:ha/June 2020) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) regrets to announce that it 
has been informed that this year’s Dreams Take Flight has 
been cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
All events, fundraisers and the flight to Disney have been 
cancelled due to the health and safety effects of the COVID-
19 virus. 
 
The MCK has been involved in the program since 2005. 
During that time dozens of Kahnawà:ke children have 
experienced the trip of a lifetime courtesy of Dreams Take 
Flight, a volunteer-based charitable organization dedicated 
to providing a magical experience to disadvantaged children 
– at no cost to the kids or their families. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ken Bourque 
ken.bourque@mck.ca 

____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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